
Engrave Your Name in History

Here is a unique opportunity to leave a legacy for all those who visit Mayo Healthcare. Our 
beautiful walking path has been designed as an area of safe outdoor walking and peaceful 
resting for residents, staff, and visitors alike. The walkway will feature laser engraved 4” X 8” 
Admiral Red bricks with messages of remembrance, honor, and encouragement.  To be included 
in this walkway you may order commemorative bricks with your personal message for a donation 
of $135.00 per brick.

How to leave your legacy
To personalize your brick, write your message in the spaces below. Please fill in a separate order form for each 
gift. Then send the form, along with your donation of $135.00, to Mayo Healthcare, c/o Kathi Tynan,  
71 Richardson Street, Northfield, Vermont, 05663. Please make your check payable to Mayo Healthcare.  
We will send you a letter confirming your tax-deductible donation and personalized brick.

Your Name _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Address ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

City _______________________________________________________________  State _____________________________ Zip code _________________________________

Telephone ________________________________________________________ Email ________________________________________________________________________ 

Please print:

Line 1  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____ 

Line 2  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____

Line 3  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____ 

How to personalize a brick:

1. Up to 3-lines of text, 20 characters per line including spaces
2. Text may be upper-case or lower-case
3. Clip Art is available, contact us at (802) 485-3161 for options.
4. Complete Attached form and submit with donation of $135 per brick
5. Confirmation Email will Arrive with letter of tax-deductible donation

Thank You for Your Generous Support


